
 
 
 
 

 
 

David Njuguna 
Manager - Regulatory Business 
461 From Road, Suite 400 
Paramus, NJ 07652 
tel 201-750-5724 
fax 201-750-5728 
email david.njuguna@suez.com 
 October 23, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re:  Case 19-W-0168 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, 
Charges, Rules and Regulations of SUEZ Water New York, Inc., SUEZ Water 
Westchester, Inc., and SUEZ Water Owego-Nichols, Inc., for Water Service. 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 In accordance with the Commission Order dated October 20, 2020, Order Denying 
Rehearing and Providing Clarification, Ordering Clause No. 2, in the above case, SUEZ Water 
New York Inc. hereby transmits for filing the following updated Leafs and DRS Statement to P.S.C. 
No. 2 – Water, effective October 24, 2020. 
 

Leaf Revision Superseding 
28 1 0 
87 2 1 
90 2 1 
101 2 1 
102 2 1 
117 2 1 
118 2 1 
123 2 1 
124 2 1 

   
   

DRS  Statement No. 3  
   
   

 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me at 201-750-5724 if you have any questions regarding 
this filing. 
   
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
David Njuguna 
Manager-Regulatory Business 
 

Received: 10/23/2020
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Enclosures  

cc: J. Cagle  
 C. Graziano  
 T. Michaelson  
 S. Chung  
 J. Dowling-NYPSC  
 D.Swatling – NYSPSC  

J. Gonyea – NYSPSC  

Received: 10/23/2020


